
Letter: Chamber thankful for
successful Business Expo
To the community,

The Go Local: Business Expo returned to the South Shore with
huge success thanks to attendees, vendors, volunteers, and
sponsors. Over 1,300 locals and visitors gathered inside the
Harveys convention center March 31 as Tahoe Chamber member
businesses  showcased  their  latest  programs,  products,  and
services.

The  night  was  highlighted  with  live  entertainment  from
Heavenly Resort Mountain and The Loft lounge, vendor giveaways
including a raffle of two cruisers bikes courtesy of South
Shore Bikes, and tasty food and beverage samples from all the
generous restaurant vendors.

Rounding out the evening was the announcement of best booth
experience. Tahoe Chamber Ambassadors and volunteers surveyed
over 90 booths to vote for this award, which represents best
overall experience for attendees. After a close race, Barton
Hospital  was  awarded  the  plaque.  Barton  Hospital’s
Rehabilitation and Sports Department showcased an AlterG anti-
gravity treadmill, which helps patients to rehab from surgery
or train through an injury.

Tahoe Chamber thanks those individuals and business owners who
dedicated their time to this event to make it the best year
yet.  For  a  full  photo  recap  of  the  EXPO  visit
facebook.com/tahoechamber. We look forward to seeing you next
year.

Brittani Curtis, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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